8/8/16
Dear Editor,

Ah, the revelation on the establishment of a commission to oversee the LGBTQ community’s
alleged grievances. Diane Bowman of Susquehanna Township let the cat out of the bag (a-2 of
8/8) averring they had all their ducks in order “before finally voting” on their “ordinance” that
was approved “in Dec 2011”. She said “we didn’t open it up for everyone” and how after having
“posted the minutes and the ordinance on line, so anybody that wanted to know could know,
they “didn’t want to open it up for discussion until we came to the vote”. Whatever happened to
sunshine laws? Did they post it in the local paper over a period of time for those who aren’t “on
line”? “Doing it that way allowed for less of a challenge” she went on “whereas in Carlisle, the
open discussions have caused a dialog to begin”. I thought this was a democratic republic and
not a dictatorship under a malcontent few.

Ted Martin of “a statewide LGBTQ advocacy organization” stated now that Carlisle is
considering an ordinance, it will “send a bigger message to the state legislature” which “would
solve the problem in many ways”. What about the rest of the alphabet? Maybe there needs to
be a SHOUT (Strait Heterosexual Organization United Together) commission that can be
established to grant similar “rights” to those who oppose this. But remember this, if everyone
has rights than no one has rights since if my rights trump your rights (or vice versa) this is all
moot.
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